
Friday 24
th
 May 2019 

 

 

The Reception Round-

up! 
Some of the lovely things we have 

been learning this week: 

Practising our weighing on the 

balance scales using the words 

‘heavier’ and ‘lighter.’  
 

 

 

Some of the things that 

children might experience 

next week... 
 

Starting our topic on 

Traditional Tales, 

beginning with the story 

‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Retelling the story in 

our new tuff tray 

story world.  

How you can help your child at home:  
As we are beginning to near the end of our reception year we are 

starting to think about end of year expectations. To reach the 

expected level in Writing children need to be able to independently 

write simple sentences that can be read by themselves and others. In 

Maths children need to be able to count reliably with numbers from 1 

to 20, place them in order and say which number is one more or one 

less than each number. They need to add and subtract two single-digit 

numbers and count on or back to find the answer.  

If you would like to have an extra practise any of these skills over 

the holiday that would be wonderful! What’s going on this 

week/notices/information: 
A few parents have asked if there is another parents evening before 

the end of term. Unfortunately this is not the case, however there is 

an end of year report for each children which will come home in July. 

If you would ever like to discuss your child progress however before 

this please speak to your class teacher, we are always here to help! 

 

Please don’t forget that Monday 3
rd
 June is a teacher training day so 

we will look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 4
th
 

June.  

Thank you for all your hard work and continued support this term. We 

hope you and your children have a wonderful half term.  
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